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RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, 
STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES TO 
LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY, A R ENTERPRISES LTD PTP, 
CONSTRUCTION DEWATERING FOR EVANS ESTATES UNIT NO. 5 SUBDIVISION, SAN 
JOAQUIN COUNTY 
 
On 11 January 2017, the Executive Office of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage 
under the State Water Resources Control Board’s Statewide General Waste Discharge 
Requirements for Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to Water Quality (Order 2003-0003-
DWQ) to A R Enterprises for construction dewatering at Evan Estates Unit No. 5 Subdivision.  
  

The Central Valley Water Board was notified via dated 30 May 2017 that discharges from 
construction dewatering have been terminated.  A Notice of Termination dated 30 May 2017 
was submitted by MCR Engineering on behalf of A R Enterprises LTD PTP to rescind Order 
2003-0003-DWQ-0160.  Based on that information, coverage under this Order is hereby 
rescinded.   

If you have any questions about the rescission, please contact Scott Armstrong at  
(916) 464-4616 or sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.    
 
 
 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc: Tim O’Brien, State Water Quality Control Board, Sacramento  
 Rodney Estrada, San Joaquin Environmental Department, Stockton 
 Shawn Samaniego, MCR Engineering, Inc., Manteca 
 
 

mailto:sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov

